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Brandon,
Just to let you know, at the AIDS Institute we are discussing this...

Peter A. Laqueur

Bureau of HIV Program Review & Systems Development
AIDS Institute--NYSDOH

90 Church Street

NYC 10007
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Thanks Peter. We should think of some next steps for the serosorting
issue. Maybe invite someone from SF to come here to talk to us. It would
get a lot of discussion going. Dan

Dan O'Connell

Director

Division of HIV Prevention
NYSDOH-AIDS Institute
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